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Our Christian Virtue this term is Responsibility – “Do to others as you would have them do to you” Luke 6:31 
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W/B 17/05/21 Regular Events New / One-off Events 

Monday Year 5 & 6 After School Sports Club. 

Tuesday NMPAT Music  Lessons with Mrs Cliffe 
KS1 Readers in School Year 3 & 4 After 
School Sports Club 

Wednesday Music Lessons with Mr Britcliffe 
Owl/Robin Class Library 

Thursday 

Friday 

NHS Coronavirus helpline: Free - 0800 028 2816 - to help with any questions you have. 

: 

May June June 

24th Full Governing Body Meeting 
24th Gold Award Assemblies 
25th School Association May 
“Bubble” Fete. 
27th End of Term 5 
28th Training Day 

7th Start of Term 6 
7th NMPAT ukulele lessons with 
Kingfisher Class 
9th Year 2 Recorders with Mr 
Britcliffe 
15th Young Voices Biggest Sing – 
Live Stream 
18th Sports Day (Provisional) 
28th Full Governing Body Meeting 

2nd Sports Day (alternative day) 
5th  & 6th Year 6 Transition Days to 
Secondary School for 
Guilsborough,  Robert Smyth and 
Welland Park Academies  
20th Last Day of the Academic Year 

News: The children in Owl Class Bubble had a lovely treat this week, when this Year 

3 pupil was encouraged by his Music Tutor Mr Britcliffe, to play to an audience. He 

has only been playing the cornet since the autumn and obviously, there has been 

some disruption to lesson during that time. To be able to play a well know tune in 

front of an audience is a remarkable achievement and brought tears to the eyes of 

several staff as well as joy to the children. Well done! If any children are interested 

in having Brass or Woodwind lessons with Mr Britcliffe, please get in touch with the 

office. In assemblies this week, KS2 have been discussing all the different ways in 

which we can keep ourselves safe, both at school, home and also when we are out 

and about, which is especially useful now that restrictions are lifting and hopefully 

some sunny weather will return. Children in Owl and Robin Class have been exploring 

another Book We Know Well. “Let’s go home Little Bear” by Martin Waddell and 

Barbara Firth is a wonderful choice to support important vocabulary acquisition, as 

well as being a lovely story to listen to, set in a context that all children will be familiar 

with. The children thoroughly enjoy listening to stories! 

http://www.clipstonprimaryschool.org/
http://www.clipstonprimaryschool.org/


 
 
 
 

Clipston School Association  
Spring Bubble Fete 

Tuesday 25th May 2021 
 

 
On Tuesday 25th May the Clipston School Association will be holding our Spring Bubble Fete. 
Whilst we once again are unable to hold our usual Spring Fete that the children enjoy so much, we 
are hoping to recreate a little of the fun during school time and within their class bubbles. All 
children will take part and also enjoy a day of Non-Uniform! 
 
Just like at the Christmas Bubble Bazaar, for a suggested voluntary contribution of £5 your child 
will receive a Virtual Golden Ticket. This will give them: a delve into the lucky dip box, class 
games, traditional outdoor fete activities and challenges with prizes (weather permitting!), a 
yummy treat from the class cake stand, and the opportunity to make a beautiful spring-themed 
decoration or craft item to bring home.  
 
All activities and treats will be available for all children and no additional spending money will be 
required on the day. This past year has been difficult for many in our school community and whilst 
we are of course keen to raise as much money as possible, our aim is to give every child a little 
taste of the fun traditions that they look forward to over the course of the school year. All the 
activities have been agreed with the school and adhere to current safety guidelines.  
 
Any money raised will go towards supporting the school by providing fun, educational activities, 
experiences and resources for Clipston children to enjoy.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as always.   
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
All children will take part in the Fete on 25th May and enjoy all of the activities.  
If you would like to make a contribution please find the payment details below: 
 
Suggested voluntary contribution of £5 per child. 
Please return this form (including any payments) to school in book bags by Monday 24th May. 
 
This year we would prefer payment by bank transfer if possible (cash and cheques also accepted - 
cheques made payable to 'Clipston School Association').  
 
Bank details: Sort code 403204, Account number 41042300 
Please remember to reference your transfer with ‘FETE’.  
 

• I enclose a cheque / cash for £______ for the Fete on Tuesday 25th May for______ 
child/children.  

 
• I have made a bank transfer of £______ for the Fete for______ child/children. I have used 

the reference ‘FETE’.  
 
(please delete as appropriate) 
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